
 

NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION  APPLICATION PROCESS 
FOR THE PROPOSED 

 
CAPITAL PARK FILLING STATION 

 
INVITATION TO REGISTER AS AN INTERESTED AND AFFECTED PARTY AND 

COMMENT ON THE DRAFT BASIC ASSESMENT REPORT 

 
SEF REF: 505753 

GDARD REF NO: GAUT 002/13-14/E0312 
 
Notice is given in terms of Section 54 of Government Notice (GN) No. R.543 in Government Gazette 
No. 33306 (18 June 2010) and 24 J of the National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act 
No.107 of 1998), as amended [NEMA], that Fargofin (Pty) Ltd proposes to establish a new filling 
station to be called Capital Park Filling Station. The site is located on Erf 1869 in Capital Park (cnr 
Paul Kruger and Malherbe Streets), within the City of Tshwane Metropolitan Municipality (CoT), 
Gauteng Province.  
 
In terms of GN No. R. 544 (Listing Notice No. 1) of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) 
Regulations, the following listed activity requires Environmental Authorisation (EA) by way of a Basic 
Assessment (BA) Reporting Process: 
 

 Activity No. 13 
 

The Draft Basic Assessment Report (BAR) for the abovementioned project is available for public 
review and comment from Thursday, 21 August 2014 to Thursday, 02 October 2014 on SEF’s 
website (www.sefsa.co.za) and at the Mayville Community Library, (Mayville Mall Shop 22)(Contact: 
Ms.Juanita Greeff; Tel:012 3352 732.The library is open from 10:00am – 17:50pm on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday and from 12:00pm -17:50pm  on Tuesday and Friday. 

 
Interested and/or affected parties who wish to participate by contributing comments, or who would like 
to obtain more information, should please contact Disego Moloto at: 
 
P.O. Box 74785, Lynnwood Ridge, 0040  
Tel (012) 349 1307; Fax (012) 349 1229  
Email: mandla@sefsa.co.za  
on or before  
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